LONGCROFT NEWS

Friday 11th May 2018

Clothing Bank at Longcroft

We have taken delivery of a clothing bank to support the Children's Air Ambulance charity.



Located where the minibus used to park near the tennis courts at Upper School, all students have access to it. The charity welcomes all items of clothing, including belts, shoes and handbags, regardless of condition.

The Children's Air Ambulance charity will empty it every week (not by helicopter, unfortunately!), so just pop any

old or unwanted items into the clothing bank – all donations will be gratefully received.



Thank you in advance for your support of this.

Manaday Ootla May ta Entalay 4st June 2040

Friends of Longcroft School

The next meeting of the Friends of Longcroft School (FOLS) is on Tuesday 22nd May, 7pm at the Upper School – members of the team will meet newcomers at the main reception.

All parents are welcome to join this group, which raises funds to support new initiatives and projects at Longcroft – the more people involved, the more money FOLS can raise to benefit all students. They also need parents to help with their decision-making process (how best to use their funds) and to come up with and support new fund raising ideas.

For more information, please email members of the team on fols@longcroft.eriding.net.

Important Dates

	END
Monday 4th June – Start of the Summer Exar	ms
Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June 2018 - F	iair i erm